
Summer Term

Please make sure children bring
their library books home and

practice their weekly spellings.  

Year 5 Fire Safety Talk - 22nd April
 Murton Park School Trip (Vikings Topic) -

16  May th

Computing Parent Workshop - 23  May
2.30 - 3.00pm 

rd

PSHEE - We are excited to be learning a new book which discusses
bullying, mental health and self-esteem.  This will encourage us to

think about our British Values and school rules. 

We are studying a picture book, The Arrival. We will be
producing some wonderful outcomes such as a non-

chronological report.

During Maths, we will look at position and direction such as
angles, adding and subtracting decimals with a different
number of decimal places and start the topic Negative

Numbers. 

The children will start a very new and exciting topic of The
Tudors in year 5 looking at Henry VIII.

Materials: Properties and Changes. We will experiment
looking at transparency, conductivity and reversible and
irreversible changes. We will also learn about the scientist

Charles Kao. 

Samantha French: Movement and painting. 
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